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Halloween 2022 
 

It's Halloween again on Monday, October 31. This year 
we would like to invite you again to help us make it a 
spooky evening! 
 

That fateful evening, from approximately 7 p.m. to 
approximately 9:30 p.m., 
everyone can pass the doors and 
the haunted house on the 
Vreeburg 27 again. 
 

Therefore we hope that Trick-or-
Treaters are allowed to ring your 
doorbell, if yes, we’d like to ask 
you to fill in the registration form 
below, or to send your 
registration via e-mail or our 
social media. 

 

Extra activity or event? 
 

Do you have an idea for an activity or are you missing an 
event in our area? We’re happy to take on a challenge! 
 

Send a message via the contact details below or put 
your idea in our letterbox together with the registration 
strip. 
 

 

Contactgegevens 
 

 teamkastelenbuurt@gmail.com 

 www.kastelenbuurt.nl 

 @activiteitenkastelenbuurt 

 @activiteiten.kastelenbuurt 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

 

Put this registration slip*** in the letterbox at Vreeburg 27 
or send your answer by e-mail or via our social media 

 

Please tick your choice below 
 

 I’d like to register as a Trick-or-Treat address.* 
  

 I have an idea for a new activity.** 
  

 I want to report something else.** 
 

Fill out your contact details below: 

Name:  
  

Street+Houseno.:  
  

E-mail:  
  

Telephone:  
 

* When you register as an address for the Trick or Treat in the 
Kastelenbuurt, we use your address to put a dot on the Trick 
or Treat map. The full address is not shown on this map. 

  

** Nice that you want to share an idea or something else with us! 
We kindly ask you to write down this idea or message and put 
it in your letterbox with this registration strip. Of course, this 
idea or message may also be shared with us by e-mail. 

  

*** Print out this newsletter or write your contact details on a 
piece of paper. . 

 


